
Achieving and Flourishing Together in God’s Loving Arms 

March 2017 

 
 
 
 

A massive well done to our children who 
attended the Bude residential who 

demonstrated great behaviour all week. They 
learnt many new water-based skils.                

A fabulous time had by all the children, Mrs 
Smith and Mrs While. 

  

JUNE NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 
We are currently planning a brand new After School Club to 
run from 3.15 to 5.30pm (in the first instance) from Monday 
to Friday. We are incredibly grateful to Smartiezone for the 
contribution they have made over the last couple of years 
and thank them for the work they have done. However, we 
now feel ready to run our own club.  
Over the next few weeks we will be sending out more     
information and asking parents to sign up for sessions from   
September. 
There will be a range of fun play-based activities, including:  
Physical Activity (e.g. organised ball games, use of play 
equipment, skipping ropes etc), arts and crafts, team 
games / board games / computer games, quiet reading etc 
and each Friday is Friday Film night - age appropriate (‘U’) 
films.  (There will also be the opportunity to complete home-
work tasks!) 
A range of snacks will be available for children attending the 
club. Healthy eating guidelines will be followed and includes 
wraps or sandwiches with cheese or meat, pasta & sauce, 
noodles, scones, crackers, vegetables and fruit. Two adults 
will run the club and we will take a maximum of 20 children. 
We are currently making arrangements to appoint after 
school club leaders. 
Cost:  The cost will be £8:50 per child per session. This 
is a standard charge per session irrelevant of time of pick 
up (between the end of school and 5.30pm).  If your child 
attends another after school club, we can pick them up 
when this is finished.  However, full payment for the session 
will still be required. We are more than happy to answer any 
queries you have by either popping into the school office or 
by contacting team leaders or Mrs Burns. If you are        
interested in helping to run the club, please contact Mrs 
Burns. 

 

Attendance Data for the period  

5/9/18 – 14/6/19 

   Whole School 95.01 

  Year Group % Attendance 

   Reception 94.59 

1 95.22 

2 95.47 

3 96.21 

4 95.00 

5 93.16 

6 95.63 

WELL DONE to Y3 who have consistently  

maintained the highest attendance figure since  

September. Excellent work! 

R.N.L.I. VISIT 

On Friday 10th May our pupils were lucky 

enough to have a visit from the RNLI who 

offered a ‘Meet the Life Guard’ session 

where we were informed about how to 

stay safe at the beach. 

The children learnt about where it was safe to swim, what 

they should do if they get into or see someone else in      

trouble in the water. 

It was a really informative and useful lesson. The children 

were all brilliantly behaved and a real credit to              

Galmpton C of E Primary School! 
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Preston Rotary Club very kindly donated £250 to school to buy 
books for our Library and KS1 book schemes. 

Peter Bosley and Yvonne Childs visited the school and           
presented us with a cheque.  The money has  already been 
spent and the new Phonics books for KS1 and the library are 
already in use. 

Galmpton Open Gardens 

 
We had a great time during the open gardens day and 
there was lots of interest in our school garden.   
 
Thank you to Carol, Dave, Bev Finch and Suzy Slattery 
who have worked so hard 
on our garden. 
 
 
 
 

The wonderful Y6 children who didn't go to Bude, did 
some work on how to serve our community. 

During the week we took a trip down to Galmpton 
Creek to do litter picking, painted the school train and 
finally they enjoyed a round of golf at Cayman Golf 
(many thanks to Dan Leins at Cayman Golf). At the end 
of the week they held a Worship on “how to help our 
community”. 
Well done year 
6. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the weather getting warmer, could we please ask that you 

apply sun cream to your child/ren in the morning before school 

and also provide them with a hat and sun cream in their bag so 

they can  re-apply at lunch time if need be. 



Cake Sale Totals 

A big thank you to all who have 

generously donated and helped with the 

cake sales this year. This has raised a  

significant amount for our classes and 

Thrive/Pastoral teams.    

WE ARE A “NUT AWARE” SCHOOL 

Due to a number of children who suffer severe nut 

allergies, we are highlighting and asking staff, 

pupils and parents for their help in minimising the 

risk to these children …. 

Please avoid giving your child/ren nuts or nut products in their packed 

lunches. 

Avoid giving nuts or nut products or snacks / bars containing nuts, for break 

time snacks. 

Avoid supplying the school or FROGs (school PTA) with cakes or food 

items containing nuts for birthday celebrations / cake sales or events. 

Avoid sending containers, such as cereal boxes, for art lessons into school 

which may have contained produce made with nuts 

We do acknowledge that many foods are labelled as “may have been   

produced in a factory handling nuts and cannot be guaranteed to be nut 

free”.  Such items will be allowed in school as it would be unreasonable to 

expect these to be kept out of school. 

Lolly Friday! 

FROGs will be selling lollies 

every Friday after school 

this term (weather 

permtting!) 

UNIFORM POLICY  

It is also requested that hair should be: 

 natural in colour. 

 long hair should be tied back. 

Extremes of fashion are not acceptable within school, ie 

shaved heads / tramlines. 

If anybody has, or knows of anyone who has 
a picnic table / bench which they no longer 
require and would like to donate to our 
school, we would love to receive one.  Please 
contact the school office. 

 

Winter 

Girls and Boys: 

Grey skirt, A – line skirt / grey 
trousers (No turn– ups on   
trousers). 

Light blue polo shirt not 'T' shirt.  

Maroon sweatshirt. 

Maroon/Grey/black tights or 
white socks suggested for all. 

Sensible, black coloured low-
heeled shoes - not trainers or 
boots. 

Summer  

Girls and Boys: 

Optional blue / white checked 

summer dress from beginning 

of Summer term to the October 

Half-term / grey shorts or    

trousers. 

Light blue polo shirt not 'T' shirt. 

Short white or grey socks sug-

gested for all. 

Sensible, black coloured low-

heeled shoes – not trainers or 

boots. Black or white sandals 

may be worn with socks. 
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Galmpton Summer Term 

 
Thursday 20th June    YR Broadsands trip 

Saturday 22nd June (TBC)   FROGS Summer Fayre 12pm til late 

Wednesday 26th June    New YR September intake meeting 

Friday 28th Lunch     Whole School Community Lunch and Learning  

        Outcome 

Monday 1st July     School Sports Day 

Tuesday 2nd July     Y6 Sailing Day 

Wednesday 3rd July    Y6 Sailing Day 

Thursday 4th July     Y3 ACE Choir at Totnes Civic Hall 

Thursday 4th July     Y6 Transition Day 

Friday 5th July     Y6 Transition Day 

Tuesday 9th July     YR September intake teddy bears picnic 

Friday 12th July     Y6 Leavers party 

Sunday 14th July     Church school service at 11am 

Monday 15th July     Dogs Trust Workshops 

Monday 15th July-Friday 19th July  Y5 Hill House Residential  

Thursday 18th July     Y6 Leavers Eucharist @ Barn Chapel 

Thursday 18th July     Y6 End of Year Performance at 6pm 

Monday 22nd July     Open Day—AM—Meet the Teacher 

Tuesday 23rd July     Last day of Summer Term & Leavers Service 

 

Wednesday 24th July to Tuesday 3rd September—Summer Holidays and non pupil days! 

Wednesday 4th September—Pupils return to school! 

 

 

 

 

 


